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Notice 
 

 

 

To Owners of Property within 500 feet of Property Located at Approximately 5080 Jessie Creek Drive, 

Pleasant View, UT 

The Weber County Planning Office has received a request for final approval of Pole Patch Phase 3 

Subdivision, consisting of 3 lots. 

 

There will be a meeting of the Weber County Planning Division to be held in the Weber County Planning 

Office (2nd floor, Weber Center [2380 Washington Blvd, Ste. 240, Ogden Utah]) on Wednesday, 

February 5, 2020 at 4:00 pm. 

 

Meeting date and time is subject to change. Please call to confirm the meeting time and schedule at 

801-399-8374. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Perkes, Planner 

801-399-8772 

sperkes@co.weber.ut.us 


